
30th Sep 2020

Dear Valued Customer,

Ref: Cash Service Cancellation of Standard Chartered Bank (China) 
Limited Nanjing Zhongyang Road Sub-branch

Accompany with digitalization, Standard Chartered Bank (China) Limited Nanjing Zhongyang 

Road Sub-branch will no longer provide cash service from 30st Oct 2020, while non-cash 

service will still be available. 

If you need to handle cash business, you can handle it through the counter of our bank's 

outlets accepting cash business (relevant information can be obtained from the official 

website "Branch inquiry").

Sorry for the inconvenience incurred and we will continue to provide high-quality service to you 

as always. If you have any question or require any assistance, please contact our 24-hour Retail 

Banking service hotline: 400 888 8083 / (86-755) 2589 2333 (Overseas Hotline)

Thank you for your continued trust and support to Standard Chartered Bank. 

Yours sincerely, 

Nanjing Zhongyang Road Sub-branch 

Standard Chartered Bank (China) Ltd


